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Circular to Parents of Classes IX to XII 

NEET/JEE/NATA ENTRANCE TRAINING FOR STUDENTS 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

The Board of Directors, Indian Schools Oman, is reviewing the feasibility of conducting onsite 

coaching classes that will prepare students for the common entrance exams such as NEET, JEE & 

NATA. In order to know the response of students and parents to this initiative, please fill up the google 

form mentioned below and submit it. 

 

https://forms.isovle.net/app/form?id=19 
 

 

With warm regards, 

                                                  
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 

 

https://forms.isovle.net/app/form?id=19

